
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 675:7, by the Bradford NH Planning Board. A 

public hearing will be held on Tuesday, August 25th, 2020, at 7:00pm at the Bradford 

Community Center – Town Offices, 134 East Main Street, Bradford NH and remotely via 

ZOOM, concerning two Site Plan application requests by George and Wendy Naughton. 

 

The proposals are located on Jones Road, Map 6/Lot 99 and Map3 Lot 109A. The applicant is 

applying for the use of a parking and storage area for trucks and containers for Map 3/Lot 109A. 

The applicant is applying for minor repair of trucks and to repair and refurbish trash containers 

for Map 6/ Lot 99. A site walk is scheduled for August 25th,2020 at 5:30pm. 

 

Copies of the application will be available at the hearing or can be viewed at the Town Offices 

during regular business hours. 
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